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Date:                December 14, 2004 
  
To:                    Medicaid Drug Rebate State Technical Contacts 
  
From:               CMS, Medicaid Drug Rebate Operations 
  
Subj:                Supplement to State Release No. 135 
  
  
Please remove NDCs 63459-0101-01 and 0201-01 from the list of deleted NDCs attached 
to state release no. 135, dated December 10.   DO  NOT  DELETE  THESE  TWO 
NDC’s  FROM  YOUR  FILES.   They were erroneously reported by FDA as “not 
listed” to CMS. 
  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
  
  
  
  

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.


